Children ready for
School Success:

Early Years
Transition Network

What are our 2025 cohort
needs?

Dear Early Years Providers and Reception Class Teachers

Our next transition network will be held at Walter Infant Schootand Nursery,
11th March, 4pm until 5pm

During this session, Hillside Primary and Nursery School will be sharing insights into their 2024 cohort and
discussing school readiness for their current nursery children. This will also offer an opportunity for early
years providers and schools to collaborate, identify potential needs for the 2025 cohort, and explore
additional transitional support that may be required.

Please book onto this session


https://wsh.wokingham.gov.uk/early-years-childcare-and-play/early-years-training-and-professional-development
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